
Submitter: Douglas  Smalley 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

There is no reason to change our current voting system in Oregon. In-person voting 

only makes it harder for people to vote and that’s really the point, isn’t it? To make it 

harder for certain groups of people to vote and put a barrier between people and the 

ballot box. The only way Republicans win is if people don’t vote! 


